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(Neb.)-Chadron Handibus Phone Line Not Operational At This Time

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 01/15/2013 09:01 AM

(CHADRON)-The City of Chadron’s Handibus phone line is out of service at the moment. Technicians have been
called to work on the issue. However, until it is repaired, anyone wishing to request a ride on the Handibus who
cannot get through on the 308-432-0520 number, is requested to call the Chadron Police Department’s main
phone number at 308-432-0510. The dispatcher will then dispatch the Handibus to your location. The City of
Chadron says they would like to apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause and is working to repair the
problem as soon as possible.
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